From: Lauren Huffman 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 1:43 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jamie Rhee; Alejandro Leon
Subject: 3/28 CMAA luncheon

Hi Steve,

Commissioner Rhee attended the Construction Management Association of American (CMAA) luncheon today to update on the City's plans for O'Hare 21. Commissioner Rhee, Alex Leon and I attended in our official capacities. Please see  let us know if you need any more information.

Thanks,
Lauren


Lauren Huffman
Deputy Commissioner - Communications
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